
 

 

 

MOONEY PILOT SAFETY PROGRAM – JANDAKOT, OCTOBER 11-13  

The Australian Mooney Pilots Association Ltd (AMPA) is once again pleased to announce that their 

renown Mooney Pilot Safety Program (PSP) will next run at Jandakot, from October 11-13, 2024.  

The program will be run from the Royal Aero Club’s premises at Jandakot Airport. 

The two and a half day PSP covers a variety of relevant ground school topics concerning flying and 

operating Mooneys as they were designed (i.e. efficiently and safely), all summarised in a 

professionally produced course manual.  In addition, we have senior Flying Instructors who are very 

experienced in Mooneys, to take you through a thorough flying program (typically 3-4 flying hours 

total included).  It is possible to just do the ground school, if you wish. 

The PSP instructors are highly qualified in Mooneys and other types and are mostly CFIs, ATOs and 

Grade 1 instructors.  We bring them to the PSP from all over Australia to give you the benefit of their 

experience and skill.    The prime focus will continue to be on helping pilots to fly their Mooneys 

efficiently and well, and to avoid handling errors that have resulted in past accidents.  The focus will 

be on those things that are “specifically Mooney”.   

We will not be including Biennial Flight Reviews (BFRs) and/or Instrument Renewals as part of the 

PSP, as it is felt that these activities distract from fundamentals of the course.   

Evolving over more than twenty years, we think this course is the best type-specific program of its 

kind in Australia. It is regularly attended by CASA presenters, and we are also fortunate to enjoy 

their sponsorship towards the cost of running this course.  

This program is suitable both for people who have not previously done a PSP; or as a refresher for 

those that have. If you are a new owner, operator or hirer of a Mooney, we can’t recommend this 

course highly enough.  

Should you not wish to BYO Mooney, three J model Mooneys are also available for hire from RACWA 

at Jandakot. (Please contact RACWA directly to do that on 08 9417 000)  

For members who insure their Mooneys though the AMPA coordinated aircraft insurance program 

with BMG, you will also receive a $300 credit off your premium; such is the insurer’s confidence in 

the effectiveness of the PSP in making you a safer pilot. 

Accommodation and transport from your hotel will be organised, as well as a PSP dinner to allow 

you to socialise with the other Mooney flyers and partners.  We will arrange aircraft parking for you 

nearby to RACWA too.  Perth in October will hopefully put on some great weather for us.  

Please register by completing the registration form at this link asap.  Places are limited.  We do not 

require full payment until June 30th.  A full course program will be made available later. 

https://www.mooney.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/2024-Jandakot-PSP-Application-Form.pdf

